
PA 58 Corridor Safety Study – Mercer County 
Public Meeting Survey – April 24, 2019   
PennDOT Engineering District 1-0 
 

Thank you for attending!  Please email completed form to Thomas McClelland, P.E., PTOE (thmcclella@pa.gov) or 
mail to: PennDOT Engineering District 1-0, 255 Elm Street, Oil City, PA 16301, Attn: Thomas McClelland, P.E., PTOE 

Please take a few minutes and fill out the following questionnaire so we may better understand your concerns: 

1. Where do you live (town)? 

 

2. How often do you drive through the PA 58 study area?  

                 Daily                   More than once a day                  Weekly                   Monthly                  Never  
 

3. How did you hear about this public meeting? 

 

4. Please rate each of the following area of the PA 58 Corridor below:  

(0 = Functions Poorly to 5 = Functions Very Well): 

________ Safety    ________ Pedestrian & Bicycle Access 

________ Traffic Flow/Congestion  ________ Speeding 

________ Roadway Lane Width   ________ Roadway Shoulder Width 

________ Vehicle Access/Driveways  ________ Sight Distance 

________ Passing Zones   ________ Roadway Signing 

________ Drainage    ________ Parking and Facilities  

Please provide comments to help us understand any areas you rated poorly: 

 

 

5. What type of transportation improvements are most needed along the corridor?   

 

 

 

 

6. Are you aware of any planned development within the corridor or changes to the existing land use?   

 

 

 

 

7. Please list any additional comments here:  

mailto:thmcclella@pa.gov
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